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ABVP applauds India’s military brilliance and decisive leadership

The cowardly terrorist attack in Pahalgam, which targeted innocent Hindu Tourists, has shaken the soul
of the entire nation. This act of violence is not only against human values but also a direct assault on
India’s security, integrity, and cultural consciousness.

Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad (ABVP) heartily commends the government’s leadership and the
courage of the Indian armed forces for launching the decisive exercise “Operation Sindoor” in response
to the Pahalgam Terrorist Attack. This is not merely a military action but a symbol of India’s collective
consciousness, national pride, and the clarity of its security policy.

ABVP believes that the complete eradication of Pakistan-sponsored terrorism and its supporting
networks is essential and imperative for the enduring security of the nation and humanity at large. ABVP
strongly condemns the attacks carried out by the Pakistani army targeting religious sites and civilian
areas along the Indian border.

In this challenging time, the Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad appeals to all citizens to fully comply
with the directives issued by the government and administration, maintain unity, restraint, and harmony
in the country, and ensure that no conspiracy by anti-national forces succeeds.

ABVP’s national general secretary Dr. Virendra Singh Solanki, stated, “Operation Sindoor is a decisive
resolution against terrorism. It reflects our commitment to national security and the resolve of our
leadership. This is the time for every citizen to remain vigilant towards their duties and be ready to
protect the nation and uphold social unity. Each and every ABVP member stands with the nation,
society, and administration during this hour.”

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Shri Saurabh Pandey.)



